
Delays  expected  Hwy.  89  on
North Shore
Motorists can expect traffic delays on Highway 89 between
Truckee and Tahoe City as Caltrans repaints the edge lines in
both directions of the highway.

Striping operations are scheduled for June 14 from 7am-7pm.
Rolling lane closures will be used.

Motorists  are  cautioned  to  slow  down  when  they  see  the
flashing amber lights of the attenuator truck following the
striping  equipment  to  provide  additional  safety  for  the
equipment operator. The striping of the lane deliniations on
the  Highway  89  roundabouts  near  Interstate  80  is  also
scheduled  for  Friday.
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